
 

 

 

http://t.e.easyfundraising.org.uk/r/?id=h366c46ab,275ec68b,256940f7&p1=veryanprimary
http://t.e.easyfundraising.org.uk/r/?id=h366c46ab,275ec68b,256940f7&p1=veryanprimary


 

Funky Friyay Club 

This week we will be making Christmas hat decorating, as 

well as having all our usual refreshments on offer. 

 

Next week will be making Christmas cards. 

 

To help us ensure that everyone is included when they want to attend, and ensure fairness 

to all, please can we ask that Friyay subs are paid by 8.30am Friday at the very latest. 

      Thank you, from the Year 6s 



 

 

 



 



 

This week Pendower class have been exploring rocks in science.  

They started the week by finding rocks and sorting them by their properties. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They chose the best rock for a given purpose and made tools out of them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pendower then  learnt about the artist Andy Goldsworthy who creates art from 

rocks and other natural materials.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They also considered rock towers that they have seen on the beach and         

created a natural piece of art inspired by what they’d seen.  

 



 

 

 

 



 

The Giant is angry. He’s been away for a long time and returns to find 

children - children! - playing in his beautiful garden!  

Every day after school, they come and run about, laughing and playing 

games under the blossom on his peach trees, listening to the delightful 

songs of the birds. So, he puts up a big wall and an even bigger KEEP 

OUT notice to put a stop to all that.  

Then winter seizes the garden in its icy fingers…  

Will its grip ever be broken?  


